

National Interscholastic Athletic Administrators Association

May 4, 2010

Eve Becker-Doyle Executive Director National Athletic Trainers Association 2952 Stemmons Freeway Dallas, TX 75247

Dear Ms Albohm,

Whereas NATA has begun an alliance to address safety in youth sports, the National Interscholastic Athletic Administrators Association applauds your efforts and commends you for your diligence on behalf of children that participate in athletic activities. The NIAAA recognizes the acute need for attention to injury prevention, and safety issues, pertinent to all age levels of participants.

The NIAAA is dedicated to the education of professionals that in some way influence young people via supervision, providing instruction, decision making or in any way provide direction. It is the desire of the National Interscholastic Athletic Administrators to work collaboratively with other education based organizations for the good of participants and those whom influence them.

The NIAAA is pleased to support the Alliance to Address the Youth Sports Safety Crisis.

Michael L. Blackburn, CMAA, PhD

Michael Backlum

Associate Executive Director

mblackburn@niaaa.org